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DEPARTMENT OF MOTOR VEHICLES

January 13, 2020

Patrick J. O’Donnell
Clerk of the Legislature
Room 2018 State Capitol
INTERAGENCY MAIL

SUBJECT: ANNUAL REPORT FOR THE YEAR 2019: NUMBER OF
OPERATOR’S LICENSES SUSPENDED UNDER THE LICENSE SUSPENSION
ACT, LB752 (LAWS 1997)

Pursuant to Neb. Rev. Stat. 43-3326, [ am required by law to issue a report to the
Legislature on or before January 31% of each year which discloses the number of
operators’ licenses which were suspended and the number which were erroneously
suspended and restored as a result of the License Suspension Act, LB752 (Laws 1997).

Report for 2019

Number of Operator’s Licenses Suspended: 4,928

Number of Operator’s Licenses Erroneously Suspended: 0

Number of Operator’s Licenses Restored: 4,598

The Department suspends those licenses, which have been certitied and sent to us by the
Department of Health and Human Services. There were 5,647 cerfications for non cdl
holders, 95 certifications for cdl holders, received from DHHS for 2019. (LB 752 went
into effect on Sept. 13, 1997).

This concludes my report to the Legislature.

Sincerely,

relont do_

Rhonda Lahm
Director

Rhonda K. Lahm, Director
Department of Motor Vehicles
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